TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP MEETING

OCTOBER 6th, 2014


The Stanford Town Board met at the Town Hall on Monday, October 6th, 2014 for their scheduled Workshop Meeting at 7:30 PM.


All of the Board members were present: Joseph Norton Ryan Orton, Johanna Shafer and Mary Weinberger.


A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Johanna Shafer, which acknowledged receipt of the 2015 Tentative Budget from the Supervisor and the Budget Officer.  Mention was made that this tentative budget should be put on the Town’s website.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Ryan Orton – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes.


The Board continued discussing with their workshop discussion.


Another motion was made by Johanna Shafer during their meeting, seconded by Joseph Norton, to have sanitary napkin disposal receptacles placed in the ladies room.  Mention was made that baby changing stations could be looked into as well.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Ryan Orton – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes.


The Board continued with their workshop agenda and ended their meeting at approximately 8:35 PM with their new policy of checking over the bills to be paid.









Respectfully submitted,









Ritamary Bell









Town Clerk 

